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Trinidad & Tobago petrol stations nix
card payments

Trinidad & Tobago Petroleum Dealers' Association has decided to discontinue accepting
debit and credit card payments at member petrol stations starting tomorrow, Friday, to
cut costs, reports Trinidad Express.

The retail industry in the country, according to the association’s president Robindranath Naraynsingh,
is in crisis which may put petrol dealers out of business by year’'s end. It continues to work with the
government to address the situation.

Not all petrol stations are following the measure though. National Petroleum (NP) acknowledged the
association’s decision but will still accept cards at their gas pumps.

Unipet also respected the decision but has not made any policy decision regarding it. Motorists can
still pay using their credit/debit cards at Unipet stations, and the company will find alternative cost-
cutting measures that will not adversely affect the public, said Unipet's CEO Dexter Riley in an article
published by looptt.com.
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